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Letter from Eero and Lily Saarinen and Charles and Ray Eames to Alexander and Susan Girard. This
illustrated letter was written while the two couples were traveling to visit the Girard's in New Mexico.
Largely through diagrams, the letters describes concerns over Girard's politics, etc. A fascinating and
beautiful document.

Estimate: $4,000–5,000
Result: $4,600
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